PUBLIC NOTICE
VILLAGE OF LAVALLE
SEWER RATE ORDINANCE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Board of the Village of La Valle, will,
on the 14% day of February, 2022, at 7:00 p-m. at the Village Hall located at 101 West
Main St., La Valle, Wisconsin, conduct a public hearing for the purpose of receiving
public comment on a proposed ordinance that will increase sewer rates.

Please take notice that a copy of the ordinance is on file in the office of the Village
Clerk, and may be inspected during normal business hours.

All interest parties will be given an opportunity to be heard.

Dated this_ O day of January, 2022.

VILLAGE OF LAVALLE

O Shery Hoddr g

Colette Radtke, Village Clerk




